octaber 22nd, 1971

Smeallie, Orrisk and Jank
5820 York Road
Baltimore, Maryland

Led.

Gentlenen,

I would 1ike to thank you
for piving me the opportunity to work with
you on Senior High School #0 in Baltimore
and also for the final payment which I have
received.

When you are in New York, please
call and stop by my studio for a visit if you
have the time.

Many thanks agatn.

Sincerely,

John W. Rhoden



